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To:   ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local Members  

From:  Craig Smith, President, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local (ETFO TVTL) 

Date:   June 17, 2024 

Regarding:  Heat Stress Plans 

 

 

Environment Canada has issued an extreme heat warning, for most of southwest Ontario, in response to 

a prolonged heat event, which began today. Dangerously hot and humid conditions are expected through 

most of the week. 

 

Accompanying this Communiqué are links to two (2) documents from the Ontario Health Clinics for Ontario 

Workers (OHCOW). Embedded in these documents are QR codes that will provide more detailed 

information regarding heat stress and heat stress plans. 

 

For more information regarding this Communiqué please contact the Local office by email at 

etfotvtl@etfothamesvalley.com or by phone at 519-474-3150. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
c/ Released Executive, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local 
 Terry Card, President, ETFO Thames Valley Occasional Teacher Local   
 Jamie Thom, ETFO Provincial CB Staff Officer 
 
  “The collective agreement is the rule book, not a guidebook.”  
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